
 

25.10.2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

                        Year 1 will be learning about ‘Pantasaurus’ using the NSPCC scheme for safeguarding which is supported by 

the PSHE Assosciation.  

 

The lesson will be being taught this week on Thursday 26th and Friday 27th October. 

 

Below is a link to the website which is fully open and accessible for parents to look at. 

 

https://learning.nspcc.org.uk/research-resources/schools/pants-teaching 

 

Please scroll down to the lesson materials and have a look at the content that will be being taught. It would be great if 

you could have conversations at home that reinforce what is being taught. 

 

 
 

 

 

          Many thanks for your continued support, 

 

          Miss Crowley – RSHE/PSHE subject lead 
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